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m Thinking of going for promotion?

Provost and Deputy Vice-Chancellor, Professor Stephen Garton, will chair a Career
Development Information Session on Wednesday 21 November for academic staff
interested in applying for promotion in the next few years. The information session will assist
you in planning a strong application for promotion.

The session will include presentations from the Director, Teaching and Learning, Associate
Professor Simon Barrie, and Chair of the Academic Board, Associate Professor Peter
McCallum. After each speaker there will be a 10 minute Q & A session.

Please click here to register your interest.

© 2015 Institute for Teaching & Learning. Last Updated: 20-Feb-2012
Phone: +61 2 9351 3725 | Fax: +61 2 9351 4331
Level 2, South, Fisher Library (FO3), The University of Sydney NSW 2006


http://sydney.edu.au/
http://sydney.edu.au/itl
http://www.itl.usyd.edu.au:80/
http://www.itl.usyd.edu.au/events/
http://www.itl.usyd.edu.au/news/bulletin.cfm
http://www.itl.usyd.edu.au:80/news/bulletin.cfm?issueID=44
http://sydney.edu.au/provost/promotions.shtml

	INSTITUTE FOR TEACHING AND LEARNING
	TEACHING @ SYDNEY
	November 2012
	Thinking of going for promotion?

